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9 November 2011 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The lovely smells from National Baking Week have now disappeared from school!  Thank you to 
those parents who came into school to help with this. 
 
Thank you also for attending our Harvest Service at the Church; we raised £70 for the East African 
Disaster Emergency Fund.  The food donations were sent to the Dorchester Foodbank and the 
charity was very grateful. We also raised £50 at our Carnival back in the Summer term, which was 
sent to Save the Children.  
 
The children have been very excited this week because of our visit from ‘The Bug Man’.  We are 
grateful to the PTFA for funding his visit.  They have been introduced to some very exotic 
creatures!  For the remainder of the week, the children will be focussing on a ‘Rainforest’ theme 
and we look forward to the art work and literacy that will come out of this. 
 
Next Wednesday, 16 November, we shall be supporting ‘Children in Need’ by ‘Going Spotty’.  We 
will be having a non-uniform day; the children (and the staff) can come to school in anything spotty! 
 
SCHOOL CLOTHING – Please return the attached form by 16 November if you would like to order 
anything. 
 
Dates to remember 
 
Night O  Thursday 17 November  Y3-Y6 19:15 in school 
Christmas Fair  Saturday 26 November 16:00 – 18:00 at the Village Hall 
Christmas Panto Wednesday 14 December       2pm in the Village Hall 
   This is the PTFA’s Christmas entertainment for the children 
Local Food Links Thursday 15 December 
Christmas Lunch Details already circulated if you would like to order 
Carol Service  Thursday 15 December 2:00 & 6:00pm Loders Church 
Last day of term Friday 16 December  School finishes normal time 
Spring Term begins Wednesday 4 January 
 
A regularly updated school diary is available for your information on the school calendar link on the 
school website homepage. Also, for your information, please be advised that the School Policies 
are available for you to read on the school website.  Should you have any questions or queries, 
then please contact the office. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Mike Kite and Shirley Gibbs 
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